
 
 

 

 

 

Our Art curriculum develops creativity, sets challenges, engages and inspires children and equips them with the 

knowledge and skills to experiment, invent and create their own works of art, craft and design. The curriculum 

has appropriate subject knowledge, skills and understanding to explore and investigate, create and evaluate 

artwork as set out in the National Curriculum and so will enable the children to reach and exceed their 

potential.  It enables pupils to create art work with a real purpose in terms when displaying and sharing the 

work they create and showcasing the skills and progress they have made. 

 

Leading Art is Miss S McBride 

           

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class Attendance  Minutes Late 

R Oak  94.09% 77 

R Ash  91.82% 111 

1 Elm  95.71% 135 

1 Cherry  88.69% 87 

2 Fir  97.22%      45 

2 Yew  93.45% 300 

3 Cedar  95.36% 214 

3 Hazel  90.37% 305     

4 Chestnut  95.00% 43      

4 Holly  92.31% 285 

5 Maple  93.20% 87 

5 Sycamore  87.04% 64 

6 Birch  86.79% 92 

6 Willow  85.52%     261 

Whole School 91.27% 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

14
th
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School Contact Number 07858 739336 for Emergencies only 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

Reception Admissions 2023 

Closing date 15th January 2023 

(Children in Nursery must still apply) 

Secondary School Transfer for Year 7 

Closing Date 31
st
 October 2022 

Visit your Local Authority Admissions page 

for further information: 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/admissions 

https://sefton.gov.uk/admissions 

https://www.knowsley.gov.uk/schooladmissi

ons 

  

Everyone in the Pinehurst Family are working together to promote 

ATTENDANCE.  

 

Children should be wearing full PE kit on their 

allocated PE Day.  This includes a school 

jumper / cardigan and navy joggers.  There 

should be no general track suits, football kits 

or other items not in school colours.  Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

 

The children break up for half term next week on  

Friday 21st October and return Tuesday 1
st

 November 

 

 

Please ensure that your contact details including 

mobile number are up to date in the school 

office.  

We should have details for 3 main contacts in 

case of your child being unwell or there being an 

URGENT need to contact you.  

Thank you for keeping this information up to 

date.  

 2.45-5.30pm  Wednesday 19
th

 October 

Reminder children dismissed at 2.30pm  

Coming up next 

half term… 

Remembrance Day  Antibullying Week 

Children in Need 

Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

 

We will be hosting a Well Being Coffee morning on 

Wednesday 19th October 9.15 - 11.15am.  Please come 

along to get advice from local agencies and enjoy a 

coffee and a chat. Further details available from Ms 

Wigelsworth.  We hope to see lots of you there. 

#WellbeingWednesday 

Housing advice, FREE Legal advice, Anfield Children's 

Centre, Food pantry, Benefit maximisation, Debt advice 

 


